
Caterpillars Class Newsletter DATE:  12.02.24 

This week in Caterpillars Class we…… 

• Have been working on number, letter and colour recognition      

during games of bingo. 
 

• Made & decorated salt dough hearts  
 

• Made Valentine’s cards 
 

• Made dragons & looked at the story of Chinese New Year 
 

• We tried a selection of Chinese foods  
 

• Have been looking at repeating patters by threading pasta onto 

pipe cleaners 
 

• Learning new descriptive words during our textures game ‘whats 

in the box?’  

 

 

 

 

Reminders 
 

     Half term 12th—16th February 
 

Monday 19th February is an INSET day  

The children return on Tuesday 20th February. 
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